Exhibit D
NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE   
Effective September 1, 2010, the per minute of usage rates for  Dialed, Toll Free and Calling Card for selected AT&T Long Distance Plans will increase. The following AT&T Long Distance Plans will be impacted: Customnet (Basic, Simply Better and Flex Pricing); Small Business Advantage + (also known as Pro WATS/Plan Q); Option S/Option I – V; Model T (also known as Option S/Option VI); and, Commercial Long Distance (also known as BLD).  The increase to the impacted rates will be an average of 20%. You can view the new rates on or after August 1, 2010 at http://www.serviceguide.att.com/servicelibrary/business/ext/state_tariff_buss.cfm. From the map depicted, click on your state and then select “Public Notices”.

To cancel your service prior to the rate increase taking effect or to discuss other AT&T Long Distance Plans that may lower your Long Distance Bill, please call the AT&T Customer Care Center at the toll-free billing inquiries number listed on your invoice or contact your AT&T Sales Representative.
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